From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 22/10/2023 11:29:04 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED Onli e Submi ion
22/10/2023

MRS Deborah Mills
1167 Barrenjoey RD
Palm Beach NSW 2108

RE: DA2023/1289 1112 1116 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

This building should not be 5 floors high All the other buildings in the vicinity are only 3 floors
high or less and it will look out of place. It will also block the view of the house behind, which

was built overlooking a single floor building

It would not be safe to have underground parking below water level





